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Short and sweet:  In my opinion, the regulatory framework administered by the 

Federal BATFE is more than adequate for monitoring the conduct of the current 

Federal Firearms Licensee.  This proposed legislation unnecessary at the state level, 

and is an overbearing government attempt to interfere with the conduct of lawful 

business. 

Why can't the government leave well enough alone? 

I vote and I will not support any person who thinks this type of government regulation 

is in the public interest.  I firmly oppose these proposed rules and most other rules 

being put forth by the partizan Oregon legislature. 


